
   

 

 
 
❖ NHS will be hosting Peer Tutoring on Wednesday @ 2:30 in the Library. See Mr. Falcaro in 

Room 103 with any questions.  
 
❖ Attention all Juniors and Sophomores – A limited number of Junior Deb tickets are still available. 

Tickets are $65. If interested, bring the Consent Form and payment to Mr. Venezia in Room 138 
today or tomorrow. Tomorrow – Tuesday 3/1 is the last day you can buy tickets.  

 
❖ Attention all JV/Varsity Baseball players: There will be a mandatory sign up meeting Tuesday 

after school in Room 135. Any questions, see Mr. Birnbaum or Mr. Falcaro.  
 


